
From:  Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/10/2018 12:48:12 PM

To:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <Elva.Nuno-ODonnell@lacity.org>; Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Cc:  Haydee Urita-Lopez <haydee.urita-lopez@lacity.org>; Lisa Webber <lisa.webber@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood project
 

Hi Elva,

I believe you have a meeting coming up on Sept 11th to discuss?  Can you please add Haydee and I to the invite if that works for
everyone?  Copying Lisa and Luci here.  Looking forward - and I just want to make sure all of our plans and projects are
coordinated.  We can hold the meeting in 501 if that makes it easy.  We can also pre-chat before then since its a few weeks away. 

I hear you are either vacationing or soon to be vacationing... either way enjoy!!

Many thanks,
Kevin  

-- 

Kevin J. Keller, AICP
Executive Officer

LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
213.978.1272  
kevin.keller@lacity.org
200 N. Spring St., Suite 525 
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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